
West Sussex County Council

Proposed Executive Decision for 3 April 2019
call-in deadline 5 p.m. on 12 April 2019

The following proposed decision has been endorsed by the Cabinet Member and will 
come into effect at the end of the call-in period unless the call-in procedure is 

activated.

Decision Title & Ref 
No:

Procurement of Contracts for Winter De-icing Salt and 
Gritter Fleet H&I01 19/20

Cabinet Member 
responsible for 
Decision

Mr Elkins - Cabinet Member for Highways and 
Infrastructure

West Sussex Plan 
priority

A Prosperous Place

Electoral Divisions All Divisions
Key Decision Yes
Purpose The supply of de-icing salt and the provision of a gritter 

fleet is critical to ensuring the County Council can meet its 
statutory duty to maintain the highways and to ensure 
that, so far as is reasonably practicable, safe passage 
along a highway is not endangered by snow or ice. The 
contracts awarded for these services in 2018 are due to 
end and new contracts are required for winter 2019/2020. 

Decision The Cabinet Member for Highways and Infrastructure has 
approved:

1) the commencement of the procurement process for 
a winter de-icing salt contract and a contract for the 
provision of a leased gritter fleet. (Both contracts to 
commence on 14 May 2019 and end on 31 March 
2020, with an option to extend by a further twelve 
months); and

2) delegation of authority to the Director of Highways 
and Transport to enter into the contracts, and 
extend if appropriate, in accordance with the 
Council’s Standing Orders on Procurement and 
Contracts.

Interest and nature of 
interest declared

None

Service Contact Chris Barrett, Contract Lead Professional - Tel: 033 022 
26707

Democratic Services/ 
Call-in Contact

Judith Shore Tel: 033 022 26052

Background Papers See report for details


